

HADDON TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION

Broadcast

Dear Haddon Township School District Community,

Shared Vision Community Forum

Next Wednesday, April 13th, at 7:30 PM, the Board of Education will host a special **virtual** community meeting with the public. Ms. Anne Gemmel from FutureWorks Alliance will be our moderator. The purpose is to inform the public of the feedback from the recent strategic planning survey that the community completed. Our shared vision process began more than two years ago by revamping the district's mission statement, inviting stakeholders to complete various survey monkey forms, engaging focus groups with community interviews, and the SchellingPoint data survey. Since starting the role of Superintendent of Haddon Township Schools, it was quickly apparent how much interest and passion parents and community members alike have for our school district. The Board of Education and district staff have done everything that we can to maximize opportunities for community collaboration, and we clearly understand and embrace the value of an engaged school community. As we look to the future, I hope you will consider logging on for this special meeting, and a zoom link will be distributed early next week. For those of you who may be unable to attend, a meeting recording will occur and be placed on the district's YouTube channel.

Note: This meeting was initially scheduled for 6:30 PM, but the start time will be 7:30.

Home Bound Instructors Needed

Our school district currently has several students out on non-covid related long term absences, and we need additional home-bound instructors. The pay rate for this position is **\$42.71 per hour** and the periods are flexible. Eligible candidates can be current HTSD teachers, certified teachers outside our district, or certified substitute teachers. These services are not necessarily required to be in person and are eligible for remote delivery. Interested candidates should contact our Supervisor of Special Services, Mrs. Dana Cotter, at Dcotter@htsd.us.

Thank you very much for your continued support and have a great weekend.

-Sincerely,

Robert J. Fisicaro, Ed. D. Superintendent